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Senate Republican Leader, Senator Greg Baca, Issues 
Statement on April Special Session 

  

SANTA FE —Late this evening, Governor Michelle Lujan Grisham and Legislative Democrat 
Leaders announced that they have struck a deal on a Special Session to take place in April. 
Senate Republican Leader, Senator Greg Baca (District 29-Bernalillo and Valencia), issued the 
following statement in response to the announcement: 
  
“This special session is nothing more than a desperate attempt by the Governor to salvage her 
bid for reelection. Her vindictive veto of a reasonable spending bill to fund law enforcement 
equipment, senior centers, aftercare programs, and other needs is inexcusable. The people of 
New Mexico will not forget what she did despite this attempt to rewrite history."” 
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